
Clinton County  
E-911 Board Meeting 

Wednesday, September 21, 2016 
5:15 PM 

Clinton County Satellite Offices 226 11th Street DeWitt, IA  
 

Agenda 
 

I. Call Meeting to Order 
II. Roll Call 
III. Approve Minutes of 2 24 16 Meeting 
IV. Introduction of Brent Vogel Assistant 

Communications Manager 
V. Discussion/Possible Action regarding staying with 

adopted radio improvement plan or joining the Iowa 
State Interoperable Communications Radio System 

VI. Adjournment 
 



Minutes from E911 Board meeting 
09/21/16 
 
Chairman Staszewski called the meeting to order at 5:17 PM 
 
Roll Call was called and a quorum was present.  Those present were:  Calamus, Camanche, Charlotte, 
Clinton, Clinton County, Delmar, DeWitt, Grand Mound, Lost Nation, Low Moor, Toronto, Welton, 
Wheatland, Emergency Management Coordinator Chance Kness, Communications Manager Eric Dau, 
and Sheriff Rick Lincoln.   Calamus arrived at 5:25 PM.  
Not Present:  Andover, Goose Lake  
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved.  Motion/Second –Wheatland/DeWitt.  All ayes. 
 
Dau introduced Brent Vogel as the Assistant Communications Manager. 
 
Dau presented information on the ISICS platform vs. current radio improvement plan.  The ISICS will 
offer current technology but the cost is quite high.  The cost for this system is $3.5 million.  Motorola is 
the providers.  If this project would be approved by the 911 board, the communications commission 
would need to become involved to assist with the cost.  This system would be able to guarantee 95% 
coverage for our county and would allow law enforcement and fire personnel to communicate 
statewide with other counties or agencies that have the system.  The system proposed would include 
capabilities for personnel to utilize mobile communication in addition to the radios in the vehicles.  
There are no surrounding counties that participate in this system at this time.  Scott County has been 
investigating this system.  Dau noted that Clinton County would still need to upgrade the VHF system 
even if we go with the new system.  There was no action taken on this information.  
 
Motion/Second to adjourn the meeting at 5:40 PM – Wheatland/Camanche.  All Ayes.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Peggy Sellnau, Charlotte 
Secretary  
 
 


